
PERSONAL 

16 July 1970 

Dear Vladimir, 

Attached is a letter addressed to Mr. Carman which may oe of 
interest. You probably know, or have heard of Dr. Kutina. }iis reputation 
is very good indeed internationally, primarily as a structural man but he 
is also cuite knowledgeable on genesis. 

Mr. Carman and I feel that he could be most useful to your project. 
You know - the fresh look, fresh idea concept. Accordingly, if you give the 
work, we will start wheels moving to recruit him for perbaps one month in 
Somalia. 

As you no doubt know, concurrence of governments is not required 
for magement of consultants provided the mission does not exceed three 
months in duration. Nevertueless, it is usually sound strategy to inforni 
the people concerned that you intend to obtain such services, if you find 
that such short mission will be beneficial for the project. 

Kind regaras. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. Vladimir N. Kozerenko, 
1- roject Manager, 
Mineral and Groundwater Survey, Phase II, 
P.O. i3ox 744, 
NOGADISCIO, Somalia 
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